
SAIL SAFE…….SAIL INFORMED 
830.1   CAUTION. – Many vessels have struck OREGON ROCK. The 

safe Channel through Newcastle Island Passage is east of Oregon 

Rock, between Oregon Rock and Newcastle Island. Starboard hand 

buoy “P14” has been deployed on the east (Newcastle Island), side 

of the passage. Mariners should pass between buoys “P13” and 

“P14” to safely transit this area. 

Source - Sailing Directions - BC Coast – South Portion - DFO 
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